
 

 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 
UPDATE ON NORWEGIAN AIR SHUTTLE ASA 

International Airlines Group (IAG) confirms that it does not intend to make an offer for 

Norwegian Air Shuttle ASA (Norwegian) and that, in due course, it will be selling its 3.93 

per cent shareholding in Norwegian. 
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NOTES TO EDITORS  

IAG’s 4.61 per cent shareholding in Norwegian, as announced on 12 April 2018, has since been 

diluted to 3.93 per cent as a result of subsequent share offerings issued by Norwegian during the 

first half of 2018.    
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This announcement contains inside information and is disclosed in accordance with the company's obligations under the 
Market Abuse Regulation (EU) No 596/2014. 

 


